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Terms 3 and 4 

 

Our topic is called Rainforests.  

Within this topic we will do some art and printing and make a mask. 

In DT we will be cooking, using chocolate! We will look at what a 

rainforest is and find out where they are on a map. We will discover 

the Kayopo tribe who live in the rainforest and facts about the 

Mayans. 

In RE the topics are called ‘What do the creation stories teach us’ and 

‘Why is sharing food important on special occasions’ 

In PHSE the topics are ‘Getting on and falling out’ and ‘Growing and 

Changing’. 

The Science topic for the whole term is called Living things and 

covers evolution, inheritance and adaptation. 

In ICT we will be programming using Scratch to create simple games 

and then we will be using digital media programmes to create both 

pictures and sounds. 

Our PE is swimming for the first term, striking and fielding games in 

second half term and also having a dance lesson with the PE coach. 

We will also have lots of great Numeracy and Literacy lessons. 

We will have weekly homework tasks set on a Friday for the 

following Friday. Please do help by listening to your child read at 

home. 

Please feel free to ring in or use the home school communication 

book. 

Best wishes 

 

John Ettridge and the Cherries Team 


